
RESOLUTION NO. 2022-07 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF TOMBALL, TEXAS, SUPPORTING THE 

LITTLE LEAGUE’S ANNUAL OPENING DAY 

PARADE, TO BE HELD IN TOMBALL ON 

SATURDAY, MARCH 5, 2022 

 

* * * * * * 

 

WHEREAS the Tomball Little League Baseball program plans to kick-off its Spring 2022 baseball 

season with the annual Opening Day Parade along Main Street on Saturday, March 5, 2022; and 
 

WHEREAS the purpose of the Little League Baseball Parade is to kick off the spring 2022 baseball 

season for our players and their families; and 
 

WHEREAS the parade is an opportunity for Tomball area merchants and business people to come out 

and encourage our young people by attending the Annual Little League Parade; and 
 

WHEREAS the 45 to 60 minute parade will start at the intersection of School Street (at Tomball 

Intermediate School)   and Main Street (FM 2920) and will continue east on Main Street (FM 2920), to 

turn north onto N. Elm Street and finish at the Wayne Stovall Little League baseball park; and   
 

WHEREAS the Tomball Little League program requests the in-kind support and endorsement of the 

City of Tomball in this community-wide effort; 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City of Tomball and its governing body endorses 

and supports the efforts of the Tomball Little League program in promoting and undertaking the Annual 

Baseball Parade and pledge to encourage this effort to celebrate the beginning of baseball season; 
 

PASSED AND APPROVED AS SET OUT BELOW AT THE MEETING OF THE CITY 

COUNCIL HELD ON THE 17TH DAY OF JANUARY 2022. 
 

 

 
 

GRETCHEN FAGAN, Mayor 
 

ATTEST: 
 
 

 

Doris Speer, City Secretary 
 


